
Class 3 Spring Newsletter 

‘Creativity is intelligence having fun.’ 

Albert Einstein. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Our theme for this half term is 

‘Rainforests,’ 

We will be looking at artwork by: 

Freda Khalo, Joaquin Torres Garcia 

and Mondrian, 

We will be reading ‘Into the Forest’ 

by Anthony Browne this term. 

We want the children to have fun 

and be excited about their leaning 

because this is when children learn 

best. 

If you have any concerns please 

come and speak to us. 

Class 3 Team: 

Mr Thorpe and Mrs Patterson 

Welcome back everyone! 

We hope you had a peaceful Christmas 

break.  

We have many exciting learning activities 

planned for this term. 

Other subjects. 

Science – Living things and habitats 

Geography – Rainforest 

RE – Judaism 

ICT – Scratch: Questions and Quizzes 

PHSE – Belonging and Working Together 

PE Days are Thursday and Fridays 

Forest School – Monday 

Please make sure children have full PE and Forest School Kit in School. 

Homework will come home on Friday and needs to be back in school by Wednesday 

of the following week. 

Reading is one of the most important aspect of learning and we aim for 

children to be confident, fluent readers. In school, children will look at a wide 

variety of high quality texts in English. They will have a Guided Reading 

session once each week and have daily phonics sessions. Children will bring 

their reading book home, please try to read every evening. They will also 

bring a library book of their choice home to share with you. Library day yet 

to be confirmed. 

This term, Year 3 and 4 will be looking 

at multiplication, fractions and length 

and perimeter. 


